
Please vote in favor of SB 998. I am a full-time cyclist. The current law is unenforceable and cause 
confusion, not to mention inefficiency. A more straightforward solution is within reach. Cyclist must 
yield to both pedestrians and stop signs. 
 
Thank you, 
Patrick Halley 
Foster-Powell Neighborhood, Portland, OR 97206 
 


